
 

 

 

 

 

 
Southborough Primary School 

After School Football Club 
Years 3-6 

 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
The Palace for Life Foundation are delighted to start our after school football club programme in the 
Autumn Term at Southborough Primary School.  
 
Our football club will include a number of fun and exciting games and activities to develop various 
skills including dribbling, passing and shooting.  
 
The sessions will run every Thursday for 10 weeks from Thursday 14th September up until and 
including Thursday 30th November (Excluding Half Term).  
 
The sessions are from 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm. 
 
Please ensure your child brings the following: 

 A water bottle  

 A coat- preferably waterproof  

 Appropriate footwear  

 Any required medication  
 
Booking details: 
 
Please complete the Southborough Clubs booking form  
or email admin@southborough.bromley.sch.uk  
 
 
 

We hope to see you there! 
 


